
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Kim Weber, Director of Finance 
VIA:  Sue Davies, Accounting   
 
FROM:               Karen Lewer, Administrative Assistant, Planning Department 
               On behalf of Ben Beall/Stuart King, Engineering Dept. 
   
DATE:              May 4, 2022 
 
RE:            DPVC-21-06, Condition#1, Downhill Drive/US40, Traffic Contributions 
 
 
 
 
Please find the attached check from FV Basecamp LLC check#1119 in the amount of 
$95,994.20 for Intersection Improvements to Downhill Drive and US40 in conjunction 
with Project code DPVC-21-06, Worldwest Subdivision, Lot 1, 1901 Curve Plaza. 
 
Please place the $95,994.20 deposit toward the Traffic Contributions, ACTIVITY CODE 
#21414 
 


